
From: Eric Kunkel
To: secretary@resources.ca.gov; Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov;

John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org; jim@oceanodunes.org
Subject: Odsvra closure meeting
Date: Monday, March 19, 2018 6:52:24 AM

Hello, 
     I would like to voice my concerns for the proposed closure of the odsvra. I am an off road
enthusiast born and raised in Pismo Beach, as well as a business owner that relies directly on
the dunes themselves in order for my business to exist. The dunes have had a very special
place in my heart ever since my father took me out in his pickup when i was just a child. Ever
since then this has been my happy place. Whether it be a day ripping around on the atv or
simply watching the sunset next to a camp fire with friends and family. Pleasure aside, the
dunes also bring a massive amount of income to the central coast. As the general manager of a
local restaurant this will undoubtedly translate to a substantial loss in income in an already
staggering industry. This loss would also be exponentially amplified with the approaching
closure of Diablo canyon. Between the two we would have a night and day change for the fate
of the central coast as we know it. Please take the well being of the masses into consideration
with your decision rather than simply the loudest minority. Thank you for your consideration. 
Eric Kunkel 
Owner-Stickywhips
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